
As January comes to an end and we enter the 
final two weeks of the half term, our focus in 
school is reflecting on the progress towards our 
school development priorities. We are, after all, 
nearly half way through the academic year.  
 
Our SDP, which is available on our website, is 
busy this year but that hasn’t stopped our 
incredible team making fantastic progress 
towards achieving our aims.  
 
As ever, some priorities have shifted, some 
actions have come easily whilst others are more 
of a challenge and we try to reflect as honestly 
as possible on our current position.  
 
One important action was to rejuvenate the 
school vision and mission statement.  
 
“Outstanding learning, within a glittering 
curriculum, where everyone matters” has stood 
us in good stead for a decade and a half, seeing 
the school through two OFSTED inspections. It 
was felt that a updated mission would be 
beneficial, one that captured our new ambitions 
and could drive the organisation forward for the 
next decade or so.  
 
We’ve landed on a statement which can be 
encapsulated, neatly, in three words: 
Opportunity, Nurture and Excellence. ONE.  

 
“Cultivating a life-long love of learning 
through access to unique opportunities, in 
an inclusive, nurturing community where 
excellence enables your child to thrive.” 

 
We really hope you share our vision for what 
makes fantastic primary education. Please do let 
us have any feedback you wish to share.  

Tuesday 4th February 
6O and half of 6TS – Digestion Workshop 
 
Wednesday 5th February 
Y6 Heights and Weights  
5HB Class Assembly (9:10 Turney Hall)   
  
Thursday 6th February 
6G and half of 6TS – Digestion Workshop  
 

Friday 7th February 
Year 5 Wonderdome Workshop 
PTA Quiz Night (7pm Turney Hall) 

A huge thank you 
to all of you who 
responded to our 
call last week to 
contribute to the 
school fund. 
Likewise, 
keeping up to 
date with clubs, 
BaASC and music payments allows us to ensure 
the very best provision is available to all 
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